
2020 SENIOR FINE ART MAJORS EXHIBITION TIMELINE 

IMMEDIATE PRIORITIES 

1)  Complete and return the Intent to Participate Agreement 

2) Establish contact with the faculty to assist you in your evaluation and preparation of 
your work. 

3) Select the work for the exhibition. Hold additional work in reserve to have flexibility 
during the preparation process. (In case something is damaged, etc) 

4) Order presentation supplies, including mats, frames, special stands 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 
Wednesday, December  
4, 2019 
 

 
Senior Meeting #1 
MANDATORY 
Intent to Participate meeting, 
receive information packets 

 
5:00pm, Ross Art Museum 

 
Friday, December 6, 2019 
 
 

 
Intent to Participate  
Agreement form due 

 
Submit to: Tammy 
Wallace, Ross Museum 
tpwallac@owu.edu 

 
Tuesday, January 21, 
2020 
 

 
Senior Meeting #2 
Mandatory 
How to write an Artist 
Statement presentation, 
Prepare your work, etc. 
Submission of show Title, 
Progress Check-in 
 

 
4:15pm Edgar 121 
 

 
 
TBD 2020 

Senior Meeting #3 
Optional 
Matting demonstration, by Jeff 
Nilan  
 

4:15pm – 6pm, 3rd Floor 
 

 
Tuesday, March 3, 2020 

Senior Meeting #4 
Final Check-In as a Group 
MANDATORY 
 

4:15pm – 5:00pm 
Edgar 121 



March 20, 2020 Senior Booklet Order due to 
Duplicating 

Jill Kerins, #3379 

 
Wednesday, April 8, 2020 
 

 
Senior Artwork Dropoff, 
including Complete List of All 
Artworks 

 
10am – 3pm, Ross 
Museum 

 
Wednesday, April 8, 2020 
 

 
Jury of artwork by Fine Art 
Faculty 

 
4:30 – 6pm, Ross Museum 

 
Thursday, April 9, 2020 
 

 
Pickup of artwork not accepted 

 
10-3pm, Ross Museum 

 
Saturday, April 18, 2020 
 

 
Opening Reception 

 
5-7pm Ross Museum 

 
Saturday, May 9, 2020 
 

 
Last Look for seniors and 
parents 

 
10am – Noon, Ross 
Museum 
 

 
Saturday, May 9, 2020 
 

 
Pick up of ALL ARTWORK 

 
1-5pm Ross Museum 

 

Any artwork not picked up by 5pm will be placed outside the Ross Museum doors, 
regardless of weather. Bring any packing materials you might need (boxes, bubble wrap, 
plastic bags, etc) because the Ross Museum will NOT have that available. 


